
 
Susana Martinez 

Governor 
 

Tom Church 
Cabinet Secretary 

 
 November 12, 2015 

Traffic Advisory   
 

Road Closure New Mexico 159 
Glenwood, New Mexico 

 
Glenwood: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be 
closing New Mexico Highway 159 for the winter from the bottom of the gate mile 
post 12.3 to mile post 22.6, beginning Friday, November 20, 2015. 
 
 
 

### 
 
For information regarding this project, you may contact Gene Paulk, Maintenance 
Assistant District Engineer, New Mexico Department of Transportation at (575) 
544-6544, gene.paulk@state.nm.us thank you. 
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